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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
Thank you to the team from the Redcar and Eston School Sport Partnership who will be in 
school over the coming weeks to teach our Y3 children about road safety.  They have been 
walking around our local area with the children, showing them how to cross roads safely 
and talking about the potential dangers to be aware of as a pedestrian.  
 
Tempest photographers will be in school on Thursday, 1 February 2024 to take class 
and individual photographs for our Nursery pupils and to catch up on any pupils who were 
absent from the main school photographs 
 
This week’s focus is an online safety guide on: What parents need to know about 
devices in your home. 
 
Y5 had the pleasure this week of taking part in the Building our Future Careers initiative.  
This project will last for six weeks and aims to inspire our children about the world of work 
and the wonderful opportunities on our doorstep.  
 
Feedback from our visitor in school: 
“The school radiates calm and happiness, which I felt from the moment I walked in and 
clearly creates the perfect environment for the children to learn and thrive in.  The children 
are a real tribute to you and the wonderful work you are doing at Newcomen.” 
 

Thank you very much for those lovely words; our children are amazing.  
 
Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Tickle’s and Mrs Hood’s classes, for receiving a visit 
from Leonardo this week. 100% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well 
done Classes 3 & 4! 
 
Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Miss Pajak’s class, for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 90% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test.  Well done Class 13! 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Annie Brown, Mariia Kuzhel, Violet Fisher and 
Phoebe Morris.  
Many happy returns to you all. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Colton Canwell. 
 

New Feature – Parent Quote of the Week    
“My child has been to many schools in different areas but this is the best. Newcomen gets 
things done.” 
Please free to get in touch if you would like to give a quote for the week. 
 

http://newcomenprimary/


Home Reading award: 
100 times: Ella-Mai Carne, Jessie Oxendale-Hunter, Joseph Scrafton, Stuart Hobday, 
Jacob Iakavou, Oliver Jones. 
 
Well done to you all.  Keep reading and enjoying!  Remember reading gives you 
knowledge and knowledge is power! 
 
Our Headteacher’s award this week is for Reading:Thomas Kyme, Preston Feetham, 
Roxy-Rose Smee, Taanush Rajesh, Mila Harrison, Harper Campbell-Wilson,  
Jessica Lucas-Barker, Willow-May Taylor, Jessica Oxendale-Hunter, Suzie Puckrin,  
Jacob Oxendale-Hunter, Frankie Cree, Stuart Hobday, William Hobday, Cody Pickavance 
and Ethan Jeffries. 
 
Out of School Achievements: Louie Wilson – Redcar Athletics Tots 10 session attendance 
award; 
Ayse Guldu – Recognition for excellent behaviour in dance class; 
Freddie Powner – Swim England Duckling award level 3 and 4, Learn to Swim level 2 and 
Rainbow Distance 5m; 
Epiphany Whitlock – Dance Magic recognised for increasing confidence; 
Osca Rugg – Hero Martial Arts Student of the Class; 
Theadore Ridsdale – Redcar Athletic Blue’s Man of the Match; 
Freddie Rutter – Boxer of the week; 
Milo Elvis – Champs Football Coaching – Champ of the week. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to Mrs Whitehead’s and Mr Beckett’s classes with 100%.  
Well done Classes 2 & 6! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Mr Beckett’s Class. Well done Class 6! 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone, stay warm and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 


